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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 1 

Friday March 3rd- 

Y5-6 Interschool Sport—

HOME 

Wednesday March 8th-

World Maths Day 

Friday March 10th  

Whole School Assembly 

3pm 

Tuesday 28th March 

Foundation-Y4 Allergy 

Awareness Session 

Thursday 30th March 

SchoolPix Photo Day 

Tuesday 4th April KHPS 

House Cross Country 

Thursday 6th April 

Last Day of Term 1 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

There have been lots of exciting things happening at KHPS over the last week and more  

coming up. 

Our various clubs have begun across the school, including our 

cooking group, gardening group and craft group. These students 

are working with our ES staff, Riley our School Chaplain, Mrs  

Robinson and Ms Clare and learning new skills so that towards 

the second half of the year they will put these into practice with 

the broader community. 

World Maths Day 

Next Wednesday is World Maths day and to celebrate how important Maths is in our  

everyday lives, our Maths Team have planned some engaging whole school Maths activities. 

To find out a little more please see page 4. 

Swimming 

On Tuesday, several of our students participated in the District Swimming Competition.  

Congratulations to all involved. 

Mr Matton was super impressed with how well our students performed, well done to  

Phoebe A, Emma F, Jack F, Alex G, Zoe G, Andrew G, Chloe H, Amy O, Georgia O, Katie T,  

Alex W, Layla W & Ava W.  

Six swimmers are moving on to the next round. Good Luck to Phoebe A, Jack F, Alex G, Zoe G,  

Andrew G & Katie T who will  compete at the Moonee Ponds Divisional Swimming Carnival on 

March 9. Please see sports report on page 5. 

School Council 

A reminder that our Annual General Meeting will be held on Tuesday 14th March. We have 

received some parent  

nomination forms but places are still available. If you would like to know more about school 

council or nominate, please see Kelly in the office for a form. 

mailto:keilor.heights.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.kheights.vic.edu.au
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BOOK CLUB 

 Book Club Issue 2 Catalogue has been distributed, 

If you are interested in placing 

an order please do so by 

      MONDAY, MARCH 20th, 2023 

Junior Play Ground 

We thank the junior children for their patience while we had some repairs to their playground. 

It is now back in action and great to see the children having full use of it again. 

Enjoy the weekend 

Victoria Graham 

GARDENING group 

We walked around the school and found a great spot to build an awesome garden bed for the school.  We thought about 
what we could put in the garden bed and decided we should put in herbs and veggies, edible flowers and some potted fruit 
plants. The cooking group would also be able to use some of these things. 

We are working on creating a community garden where we can share our learning and all the things we grow in our school 
community. We thought if it was really good we could sell some of our veggies, or we could donate them to a community 
group because veggies are expensive. 

We first of all, needed to measure the area because we had to build-up the garden bed. We worked out the length x width 
and depth.  We estimated first, and was really close to the proper measurement. We knew we needed to put more soil in the 
garden bed, special soil that will help grow our veggies.  Aldi has good soil but we need more from a special garden group. 

Some of us are used to using tools.  My uncle bought me electric tools to help around the house, so I know you need to be 
really careful when using them. WE all had a go at using the electric drill, and we all helped each other.  Andrew is the BEST at 
gardening.   

WATCH this space everyone, something really special is going to be happening in front of the prep playground!! 

 

LV, Luka, Mika, Thomas, Rishaan, Frankie, Tylah 5 / 6’s.  
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Cyber safety Project 
Thank you to families who have registered for the Cyber Safety Project parents and guardians webinar series.  

Last Thursday was the first of four webinars and it was great to see some of our families join and develop an understanding 

of the world in which our children are living.  

We highly encourage families to join the next session.  

Safety on the Socials - Tuesday 9th May 2023 at 7:30pm. 

The information shared by the cyber safety project is invaluable and it is vital that 

we continue to work together as a team to ensure the safety of our children 

online. For those who missed the session you can watch the first webinar below. 

 www.cybersafetyproject.com.au/webinars  

 

Next Wednesday, March 8th is World Maths Day. Keilor Heights is having a whole school activity at 9.15am where all  

students will participate. 

Teachers will discuss with their class the task involved and each class will have their own estimate. 

If you have time to stay and watch please feel free. 

For information on some surprising mathematical careers please click on the link below. 

https://www.kidsnews.com.au/mathematics/check-out-10-surprising-mathematical-jobs-ahead-of-world-maths-day/news-
story/ce191dd614ed94b7f93f7aed6ab38e5e 

http://www.cybersafetyproject.com.au/webinars
https://www.kidsnews.com.au/mathematics/check-out-10-surprising-mathematical-jobs-ahead-of-world-maths-day/news-story/ce191dd614ed94b7f93f7aed6ab38e5e
https://www.kidsnews.com.au/mathematics/check-out-10-surprising-mathematical-jobs-ahead-of-world-maths-day/news-story/ce191dd614ed94b7f93f7aed6ab38e5e
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PE @KHPS 

Buckley District Swimming Carnival 

On Tuesday, 13 superstar swimmers from Keilor Heights Primary took on the might of the Buckley District at the 2023 
Buckley District swimming carnival. Our swimmers did a fantastic job representing our school with each giving 110%. The 
support and encouragement which they gave each other throughout the day was outstanding even as the drizzle came 
down.  

Congratulations to our entire swimming team and especially to Phoebe (U10 girls freestyle, 11 yr old girls freestyle  
relay), Andrew (U10 boys breaststroke), Alex (11 yr old girls breaststroke, 11 yr old girls freestyle relay), Jack (11 yr old 
boys backstroke, Katie (11 yr old girls backstroke, 11 yr old girls freestyle relay) and Zoe (11 yr old girls freestyle relay), 
who have qualified to compete at the divisional swimming carnival on Thursday March 9th at Oak Park Leisure Centre.  

Also, a big thank you to the parents and guardians who transported their children and to Angela F who helped out with 
timing on the day! Your support was greatly appreciated.  

 

If anyone is able to wash approximately 20 Art Smocks for 

Robyn Scott our Visual Arts teacher please come to the 

office and let her know. Thank you! 
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KHPS House Cross-Country/Buckley District Interschool Cross-Country Trials (Years 3-6) 

This year’s KHPS House Cross-Country/Buckley District Interschool Cross-Country Trials for students in 

years 3-6 will take place on Tuesday, April 4th (last week of term 1). On this day, all students and teachers in 

years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will walk down to Steele’s Creek/Spring Gully Reserve in Keilor East (near Valley Lakes) to 

complete either the 2km run (10 years old this year and younger) or 3km (11 years old this year and older).  

 

Every lap completed of the circuit shown will 

earn house points which will go towards  

awarding the House Cross-Country Shield for 

2023. 

 

The event is also a qualification opportunity 

for students (top 6 in each age group/gender) 

who are keen runners and have ambitions to 

represent KHPS at the Buckley District  

Cross-Country Event which will be held in 

Term 2, Week 2 at Brimbank Park.  

 

Students may have different goals on the day 

but the focus will be on having fun, being  

active, and doing their best to run/walk as many 

laps as they can in the allocated time. 

 

For those students who are keen competitors 

and wish to qualify for the interschool  

cross-country team and take it right up to other 

schools in our sports district, they may wish to 

start training (with parent/guardian  

supervision) on the courses shown left. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

PE @KHPS 
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